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WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM COUNCILLORS  
 
The following questions have been received from Councillors and will be taken as 
read along with the written answer which will be included in an addendum that will be 
circulated at the meeting: 
 
 
(a) Councillor Hannah Clare 

 
“Given the benefits to wellbeing and learning, what is the council doing to encourage play, 

particularly in early years and primary, including outdoor play and learning? Is there a current 

and up to date play strategy?” 
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